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FOURTH OF JULY
PARADE & PICNIC

The 19th annual Camelot Village Fourth of July
Parade & Picnic was another fun and patriotic
event. We appreciate everyone who participated in
the parade, picnic, and of course, the famous raffle!

Sincere thanks for our awesome Tempe fire fighters
for once again bringing up the rear of the parade
and to all of the Boy Scout troops who not only
marched in the parade, but also helped clean-up

at the end. Also, a big thank you to Living Faith
Anglican Church for offering free sno-cones.

We would also like to thank our merchant
“neighbors” who generously donated to this
year’s raffle including: A & B Barbers, B&B Pools,
Changing Hands Bookstore, God’s Garden
Treasures, Oasis Automotive Services, Sacred Pi,
VinciTorio’s and Word of Mouth BBQ.

See you all next year as we celebrate 20 in 2020!
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ANNUAL HALLOWEEN/G.A.I.N. PARTY
Saturday, Oct. 26, 4 - 6 p.m.

Getting Arizona Involved in Neighborhoods (G.A.LN.) is an annual
October event that takes place throughout Arizona neighborhoods, and
Camelot Village combines G.A.IN. with a Halloween-themed party at
Stroud Park for our neighborhood children.

To volunteer, or for more information, please contact Sid Frede at
sid.frede@cox.net.

SLiPP - SERVICE LINE PROTECTION PROGRAM

“Water line and sewer repairs can be extremely expensive. Here is a City program to help with those unexpected
repairs. I have used this program before, and it saved me almost $3,000!” - Sid Frede

For a low monthly fee, SLiPP provides homeowners with financial assistance for costly water and
sewer line repairs.

Eligibility
Owners of single-family, owner-occupied homes in Tempe are eligible to enroll.

Fees
e Monthly fee $12/month included in monthly water/ wastewater utility bill.
e Enrollment fee $12 one-time administrative fee for program enrollment.

Coverage

SLiPP covers necessary repair or replacement costs of up to $5,000 per 12-month period for the

water line and up to $5,000 per 12-month period for the sewer line. Costs in excess of $5,000 or
otherwise not eligible for payment or reimbursement under the SLiPP Terms & Conditions will be the
responsibility of the homeowner.

For more information, search “SLiPP” at tempe.gov.
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ADOPT A CANAL

Camelot Village has adopted the Western Canal near Stroud
Park as a community project.

Stroud Park is heavily used and the canal path is a showcase for
Tempe and our community. Once per quarter, neighborhood
volunteers meet to pick up trash, pull weeds, rake plant debris,
etc. Neighbors met July 27 at 6:15 a.m. to do a quick clean up
before the heat of the day.

We're looking for more neighbors to assist, so please watch for
the next notice and join us in this community effort.

MARY ANNE CORDER GRANT APPROVED

Camelot Village applied for and received a Mary Anne _ BASIC FRAME - INGROUND

Corder Neighborhood Grant. Funds will provide a
multiuse table like the one pictured at the right. Its
color will match the existing tables and benches, it will
be ADA accessible and will be installed in the shade
near the BBQ area. It will function as a multipurpose
chess/checker/picnic/ card table, etc.

WATERSMART

The City of Tempe’s WaterSmart online water use portal is part of the city’s commitment to provide
customers with the best tools to increase awareness of water use, inspire conservation and save
money.

Once signed-up, the portal provides:
e Hourly water usage

e Comparison to similar households
e Leak alerts

e Check and resolve leak module

e High usage or bill notifications

e Bill explainer

e Comparisons to previous years

e Interactive water-saving tips

For more information and to sign-up, search “WaterSmart” at tempe.gov.
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NEIGHBORHOOD
BLOCK WATCH

No one person or law enforcement agency can
be aware of every situation that occurs in a
neighborhood at all times. That is why neighbors
are the best defense against crime.

Neighborhood watch is a cooperative effort
between your individual neighborhood and the
Tempe Police Department. Each neighborhood
elects a block captain who coordinates information
in their neighborhood and acts as a liaison with the
police. The program encourages neighbors to get
to know each other and to protect themselves from
criminal activity. Once a neighborhood has filled
the needed Neighborhood Watch requirements,
then watch signs will be posted in your
neighborhood to recognize your accomplishment
and to show that you actively work with the police.

To become a block captain, contact Sid Frede at
sid.frede@cox.net.

N\
EMAIL UPDATES

Camelot Village Neighborhood
Association periodically sends email
updates containing items of interest

to our community. If you are not
currently receiving updates, please sign up at
camelotvillage.org.

UPCOMING EVENTS

October 26 - Halloween/G.A.LN. Party
December - Luminarias

April, 2020 - Annual Meeting & Ice Cream in the Park

CAMELOT VILLAGE
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